
An Act of Loving Kindness 

J.N. is a 7 year-old sweet boy from Connecticut 
who on November 12th was diagnosed with a 
rare form of leukemia and who has been air-
flighted to CHOP.


In need of lodging starting early February for 
about six months will be his parents, 3-year-old 
sister, nanny or grandmother. Two bedrooms will 
be needed and ideally not too many stairs, 

for at times J.N. may be an out-patient.


Please contact us if you or anyone you know 
may be able to offer them lodging, for about a 
month at any time, over the next six months:

484-380-2999 

lodging@hostsforhospitals.org 
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